
WALT KNYSZ NEW CHAIRMAN
At the last meeting of the board of directors, Dr. Walter
Knysz was chosen to succeed Fr. Philip Eichner as the new
chairman of the board.

Walt holds a Doctorate of Dental Surgery from the Univer-sity
of  Detroit.  What  makes  him  unique  is  his  entrepreneurial
background: he has founded several dental business companies.

One  of  his  achievements  is  the  establishment  of  a  global
provider of dental insurance; another is his founding of a
dental practice management company. More recently, he launched
a franchise agreement with independent dental practitioners,
providing an array of services.

Walt is past chairman of the Leading the Way Campaign, and has
been  active  for  years  serving  on  the  board  of  Ave  Maria
University. He has also been pivotal serving the Thomas More
Law Center.

Walt  and  Bill  Donohue  first  met  at  a  national  Legatus
conference  where  Bill  was  scheduled  to  speak.  Bill  knew
immediately that he had met someone special. He remembers the
occasion well.

“When I first met Walt, I was impressed by his enthusiasm,
great  sense  of  humor,  and  strong  interest  in  helping  the
Catholic League,” Donohue said. “He soon joined the board of
directors and I am delighted now that he is chairman. A better
man for the job would be hard to find.”

Donohue added, “The Catholic League is in good hands with Dr.
Walter Knysz at the helm. He and his wife, Jan, make for a
splendid Christmas gift!”

https://www.catholicleague.org/walt-knysz-new-chairman/

